
 

 

13 August 2021 

Distinguished Representatives, 
 

Please be informed that a corporate induction seminar will be held virtually on  

Tuesday, 7 September, from 10 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. for representatives and staff members of 

permanent representations, embassies and missions.  

 

The purpose of the seminar is to raise awareness of IFAD’s mission, operations and 

institutional governance, promote understanding of IFAD’s approach to investing in rural 

people and transforming rural economies, and enhance knowledge of IFAD tools to support 

representatives’ engagement with IFAD. 

 

The agenda and further information will be made available on the dedicated page of 

the Member States Interactive Platform.  

 

To request the Zoom registration link, please send an email indicating your name and 

title to Institutional Governance and Member Relations (gb@ifad.org) copying your Permanent 

Representation or Embassy. 

 

 

Highest regards, 

 Office of the Secretary 

https://webapps.ifad.org/members/briefingreps/2021-09-07-Corp-Ind
mailto:gb@ifad.org

